
Labor Day 2017: AA is seeing
Red at the Charlotte Hangar

 

The CLT hangar is doing its part on Red Shirt Thursday. What a
great way to show Solidarity to our Association Negotiating
Committee during this crucial phase in the negotiations for
our  first  Joint  Collective  Bargaining  Agreement.  A  simple
gesture such as wearing Red on Thursdays shows the company
that WE are the union. The Union is ALL OF US and we stand
together as one.

Happy Labor Day!!
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